
 

  

 

 

 

 

A warm welcome from the ‘Flourish @ The Farm’ team. We are really looking forward to welcoming you all to our 

February Half term activity camps. We have an ever-growing timetable of fun and exciting activities/ experiences for 

your children. Here are a few bits of information you and your children will need to know before arriving. 

 

What to wear/bring: 

• Outdoor clothes. 

• Waterproof jacket in case of some rain. 

• Outdoor shoes/wellies. 

• Gloves 

• Water bottle. 

• Any medication needed (please give to flourish leader at drop off) 

• A small backpack/ rucksack to hold any of the above 

 

What else will you need: 

• Even if you have previously signed a consent form, we must collect new ones every academic year. So if 

you have not filled one in since Summer 2019 please do fill one in and bring on the day or send to me. This 

will last until September 2020! (We will have spares on the day, they will be stored securely, only the 

flourish leadership will have access).  You can download a consent form off the website link on the booking 

page 

• Packed lunch. You can give your child some money for The Farm shop ‘Grab and go’ sandwich station as we 

will make an accompanied shop visit, however this money will be their responsibility. In the summer, café 

Nourish will also offer packed lunches for kids. 

The Farm offer a packed lunch for £5. We will take orders at drop off in the morning 

 

We look forward to greeting you all at The Farm at 8.30am- 9am. On arrival, a member of Flourish staff will great 

you just to the right-hand side of the main entrance and sign you in. Pick up is 3.30pm from the drop off point. Late 

stay is till 4.30pm at a cost of £5. This can be booked on the morning during drop off. 

 

Regards, 

 

The Flourish Team. 


